
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Football Parents/Guardians, 

 

     In order for the Chandler Unified School District to permit your son/daughter to utilize 

an independently purchased adult helmet and/or shoulder pads, the following steps must 

take place: 
 

Step 1- Coach needs to notify Athletic Director (AD) of interest/desire to have entity 

other than school district purchase the above named item(s).   
 

Step 2 - AD notifies entities of the guidelines: 

 

1. May only purchase new and unused helmets/shoulder pads directly from the 

manufacturer or manufacturer authorized dealer. 

2. Item(s) must have safety standards stamp  - NOSCOE 

3. Item(s) must adhere to school approved/official colors. 

 

Step 3- New and unused purchased items must be brought to the district vendor 

(currently Sunvalco Athletic Supply; www.sunvalcoathletic.com) to get school 

approved/official colors applied.  *Cost incurred by entity not school district. 

 

Step 4 - Parent/entity brings item(s) along with receipt and waiver to site AD for 

verification and donation inventory. 

 

Step 5 - Site AD completes a District Gift/Donation form.  Form gets sent to District 

Office so that the item(s) is placed on the next available Governing Board meeting 

agenda so that the CUSD Governing Bard may approve donation. 

 

1.  The purchased item(s) may not be worn until it has been approved by the CUSD 

Governing Board.  

2. Once approved, the purchased item(s) become property of the Chandler Unified 

School District (Perry High School).  

 

 

 

PHS Athletics 

 

Marcus Williams 

Athletic Director  

Williams.Marcus@Chandler.k12.az.us  


